From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 10/11/2024 12:32:34 PM

To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission
10/11/2024

MS Ali Beeson

19 Tipperary AVE

Killarney Heights NSW 2087

RE: DA2024/1303 - 11 / 0 Melwood Avenue FORESTVILLE NSW 2087

| wish to raise my concerns for the significant reduction in outdoor green space for families.
This appears to have come as a result of expanding both indoor and outdoor gaming areas.
The Forestville RSL has always been a family club. This plan focusses on providing greater
gaming opportunities both in and outdoors whilst diminishing the opportunity for friends and
families to gather together. With recent comments in the public and government forums
regarding the negative effects of gambling | believe greater emphasis on space for community
rather than pokies should be paramount in this development.





